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Dear Parents and Children, 
How did we get to the end of the Spring Term so quickly? 
It has been action packed with trips and overnight visits, 
sporting events, theme weeks and fund-raising days. As 
ever the children have continued to ‘grow’ and ‘shine’ 
and we are proud of the achievements made.  
We break up today for our 2-week Easter holiday All 
pupils should return to school on Monday 17th April. 
I wish you all a very relaxing holiday and a happy Easter. 

Thought of the Week  

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

The whole school gathered in the hall for our end of term 
assembly. There were many ‘shout-outs’ and 
celebrations from every year group.  

 

EYFS 
Ollie M, Maisie B, Henry 

Year 1 
Julia, Amelia, Chloe, Jack D 

Year 2 
Athena, Sami, William, Erin 

Year 3 
Maya C, Lexie D, Frankie 

Year 4 
Maddie, Zariya, Mia O, Callum 

Year 5 
Tristan B, Harrison P, Eden, Jack N 

Year 6 
Millie D, Phoebe-Jaye R, Mia S, Declan C, Alice 

Rainbow Room 
Jack Y4, Safia Y5, Toby Y5 

Staff Shout-out 
Mrs Eastwood Y6, All TAs in EYFS 

 
Mablins Sports News 
Mablins Boys Football Team played in the Timperley 

Shield earlier this week. They didn’t quite 
make the final but they did come home 
winners in the third place play off. Well Done 
Boys! 

 
School Council Visit to London 
School Council visit to London, we had such an amazing 
time! Mablins Lane children made us so proud, well 
done everyone involved! 
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Pasta Jacket Potato with Fresh Fruit Platter 
Italienne with a choice of filling/s or Organic  
Green Beans (v) Yoghurt 

Roast gammon, roast &  Fresh fruit platter or 
creamed potatoes,  Autumn Feast 
vegetables & gravy  Muffin
Pasta (v) Brownie  

Y2 Judaism Workshop 

Year 2 have been learning about Judaism this week and 
we welcomed Ann to school, who helped us learn about 
the Jewish religion in a fun and informative workshop. 

 
 

 
 
Year 4 Cycling Training 
The Year 4’s took part in cycling training this week.  Two 
trainers came to school and trained groups on the school 
playground.  They learnt how to:- 

• Prepare for a journey 

• Check the cycle is ready for a journey 

• Set off, slow down and stop safely 

• Pedal 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Network Rail – Laptop donations 
Thank you so much to Network Rail for the 90 laptops 
that arrived in school last week.  
We really appreciate this kind donation and we will make 
sure that children in school get the best use from them. 
We are super impressed with how they are working and 
have put them out into year groups already. 
This donation will make a huge difference to our 
computing curriculum and we are really grateful for 
them. 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

EYFS, Y1 &2 ENTITLED TO FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Y3, 4, 5 &6 MEALS COST £2.40  

PLEASE PAY IN ADVANCE VIA THE  
CHESHIRE EAST EPAYMENT 

Meatballs in gravy Homemade cheesy Fresh fruit platter or 
with mashed potato & cauliflower pasta chocolate crunch 
mixed vegetables bake (v) finger & fruit chunk 

TUESDAY 

MONDAY 

Chicken Curry Vegetable ravioli Fresh Fruit platter 
with rice & with homemade or fruit jelly 
Cous cous Arabiata sauce (v) 

THURSDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

Fish/salmon fish Vegetable nuggets Organic yoghurt or 
Fingers with chips & with chips or savoury banana muffins 
Peas or baked beans rice & bbq sauce (v)  

FRIDAY 

https://online.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Cec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet%2F%20%20
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Year 6 Blists Hill 
Year 6 are enjoying a trip to Blists Hill Victorian Town, 
Telford, today.  They’ve swapped new money for old and 
have gone on a shopping spree. They will also be going 
back in time to the Old School Room, finding out what it 
feels like to be in a Victorian school. 
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Mablins PTA News 

 

Summer Fair 
Save the date – FRIDAY 30TH JUNE 3-6pm 

Further details to follow. If you have any ideas, or can 
help in any way then please join us on Tuesday 25th April 
at the next planning meeting, 3:30pm in school. 

 

Contact Details 
If you have moved house, changed telephone number or 
would like to make changes to emergency contact 
numbers, please email:- 
admin@mablinslane.cheshire.sch.uk  with details and we 
will amend our records. 

 
 
Have a great Easter Holiday! 
With kind regards 
Justine Joule – Headteacher 

 

 
School Dates for Your Diary 

Date Event 

Fri 31 Mar Yr4 Carnival Concert for parents 
2.00pm 
Blists Hill Visit Y6 
Children Break Up for Easter 

Mon 17 Apr Back to School 

w/c 24 Apr Science Week 

Tues 25 Apr PTA Summer Fayre planning 
meeting 

Fri 28 Apr Come dressed as a Scientist 

Mon 1 May Bank Holiday 

Mon 8 May King’s Coronation Bank Holiday 

 

Keeping in touch 

 Our main switchboard telephone number 
is 01270 749908 and will show as this on 
caller ID 

 

We use e-mail as our main method of 
communicating with parents and carers 
as it’s quick, efficient and cost effective.  
Please make sure we have your current e-
mail address so you don’t miss important 
communications. 

 We also distribute up-to-the-minute 
information via Twitter @MablinsSchool 
which can be viewed on the front page of 
our website 

CONTACT DETAILS 
DON’T FORGET TO UPDATE THE 
OFFICE IF YOU CHANGE YOUR 

ADDRESS, TELEPHONE NUMBER OR 
EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS 

mailto:admin@mablinslane.cheshire.sch.uk
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www.mablinslaneschool.co.uk 

 
Please be reminded that the teachers are busy with their 
classes during the day and are not available for 
appointments unless previously arranged. The best time 
for appointments is after school. 

 


